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Introduction

Case Report

Silver diamine fluoride (SDF) is a 
therapeutic agent used for the 
treatment of carious lesions. It is 
an antibacterial and remineralizing 
compound that offers a simple, 
painless, non-invasive, and cost-
effective application. Additionally, 
SDF provides the possibility to halt 
or slow down the progression of 
caries in both primary and 
permanent teeth without removing 
healthy tissue, making it a great 
treatment option for challenging 
patients.

• A 1-year and 9-month-old male 
patient, Frankl 1 scale

• Medical history of asthma, heart 
murmur, and hypertrophic tonsils.

• Primary dentition
• Mouth breather.
• Carious lesions on teeth 5.2, 5.1, 6.1, 

and 6.2

The use of silver diamine fluoride is 
an effective treatment for managing 
early childhood caries, especially 
with young and challenging patients
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Conclusion

Alongside the silver diamine fluoride 
treatment, oral hygiene instructions 
are provided. Additionally, the 
mother is informed about the 
importance of maintaining proper 
hygiene and a balanced diet suitable 
for the patient's age. Follow-up 
checks were conducted at 6 and 12 
months, revealing inactive carious 
lesions and arrested caries 
progression.
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